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3rd December 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

Over the last few weeks, I have had a great deal of parental requests to remove their children from school during the last week of term/ part of the last week of term in order to undertake a 'mini family fire break isolation'. This is in the hope that their families will remain virus free over the Christmas period and therefore they can be confident that when they meet up with grandparents and their extended family they will reduce the risk to them. 

I am therefore writing to all parents, carers and families to ask that instead of closing on Friday 18th December, we should close on Wednesday 16th to ensure that there is a clear break before Christmas, in the hope is that there will be less need to self-isolate over the Christmas period and that there will be fewer cases of children identified as close contact with a positive case from school.

The two days that we would ‘lose’ would be put into the Spring and Summer Term, so all pupils would return on Monday 4th January instead of Tuesday 5th January. 

Could you please complete the check box below with your preference so that I can collate this information for Trustees and the Local Authority. 

This is an anonymous survey to gauge opinions. In case of any specific concerns or questions, please contact me at school via the office or on: mparkes@brookfield.hereford.sch.uk
Regards
Michelle Parkes
Head teacher 

I would prefer for school to remain open until Friday 18th December (as it is at the moment).  

I would prefer for school to shut on Wednesday 16th December 2020 and for the Spring Term to start on Monday 4th January 2021.  

I have no preference
I intend to self-isolate in the week beginning the 14th December. 
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